Quadrennial Reviews

Suggestions, from the Faculty Senate Governance Committee for the Provost's consideration, to increase the level and extent of faculty response to Quadrennial Reviews of higher-level administrators. These suggestions are designed to provide faculty more information about who it is they are being asked to review, and afford faculty greater opportunity for meaningful
participation.

Materials sent to faculty with the Quadrennial Review might include:
1. a report on specific activities or initiatives undertaken during the
person's time in office; this might include a selective list of
accomplishments and ongoing projects;
2. a job description, or a range of duties and responsibilities, relating to
the office held by the person under review; this might include the Provost's
expectations for this position;
3. a separate survey soliciting faculty input on specific issues, which may
help the person under review in thinking about future challenges.
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